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The Milford Bank Launches Program to Support Local Restaurants 
 
Milford, CT, February 24, 2021 – The Milford Bank has launched a new program 
designed to assist local restaurants struggling due to the COVID-19 restrictions. For a 
limited time beginning on February 15, 2021, the Bank will rebate up to $5 of the food 
delivery fee to its customers when they place orders using their Milford Bank Debit card 
from restaurants in Milford, Stratford, Orange and West Haven using these food delivery 
services: DoorDash, Grubhub, Uber Eats, Postmates or Slices. The Bank will rebate up to 
the first five delivery fees per month for a maximum of $25 per checking account. 
 
“The mission of The Milford Bank has always been helping the people and businesses in 
the communities we serve,” said Susan Shields, President and CEO of The Milford Bank. 
“Over the past year, the ways people need help may have changed, but our 
commitment has not. We hope our customers will take advantage of this offer, enjoy 
some delicious food during these trying times, while also helping local restaurants.” 

 
Shields went on to say, “Over the years, many restaurants have been so generous in 
donating food to local organizations and people in need. Now, they’re the ones in need 
of assistance. It is our pleasure to offer a helping hand to them. Local Chambers of 
Commerce list member businesses who are active in our communities. Find a variety of 
food establishments here: milfordct.com, brbc.org/index.php/home/stratford-chamber-
of-commerce, orangectchamber.com, westhavenchamber.com.” 
 
The Milford Bank was founded in 1872 and is a mutual institution with five offices and a 
loan center located in the city of Milford, an in Stratford and a Loan Production office in 
downtown New Haven.  The Bank offers a wide variety of banking and financial products 
and services to businesses, individuals and organizations.  The Milford Bank is Member 
FDIC and an Equal Housing Lender. 
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